
The Parents’ Council of the NAACP Montgomery Branch, Maryland, celebrates 
exceptional Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) teachers and staff 
who have made outstanding contributions to the development and 
education of our students. 

Each year students attending MCPS and their parents acknowledge a 
MCPS teacher or staff for The Best and The Brightest Award. A Recognition
Awards Program serves as the culmination of a successful  school year 
and time of appreciation, where The Best and The Brightest recipients 
are honored at the Parents’ Council’s final meeting of the year.

The Best and the Brightest! 
The NAACP Parents' Council is seeking nominations from students and/or parents for the Best and 
Brightest staff of MCPS. These staff members will be invited to our May Parents' Council Meeting 
and Best and Brightest Celebration. 

All entries are due by Friday, May 8, 2015. 

E-mail nominations to Sharon Ramsey at alljazz105@aol.com and/or Patricia Williams at  
Patricia.Williams2@xerox.com. 

We want to take the opportunity to recognize outstanding staff that inspire our children each and 
every day! We hope that you will join us. 

What you should know: 
* Students may nominate one teacher/staff member only 

* Parents’ Council parents may nominate a teacher/staff member 
* To nominate a person, submit a short essay (200 words or less) describing why you have 
   nominated them and what this teacher/staff member has done that makes them the 
   "Best and the Brightest" staff member

* All nominated teacher/staff members will be invited to attend our Best and Brightest celebration
   held during our May Parents' Council meeting on Saturday, June 6, 2015 at 8:45 a.m.
* All Parents' Council representatives should share this information with their school’s Parents’ 

Council group

The Best and The    
Brightest


